November 4, 2002
Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Snead

849 Elmspring Road

Pittsburgh, PA 15243

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Snead,

I received a message indicating that you would like to removed from our Mountaineer Line calling list.  I would like to thank you for expressing your concerns to us and for your past support of WVU. 

The aim of our telephone outreach program, the Mountaineer Line, is to promote positive alumni relations, not to provoke negative sentiments.  Nevertheless, we understand your desire to not be disturbed, and we appreciate your willingness to communicate your views.

You have been removed from our calling list, so you should receive no further contact from WVU students through the Mountaineer Line.  We will continue to keep you updated through our direct mail program. I hope the University continues to merit your confidence, loyalty and support.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 304-284-4016.

Sincerely,

Andrea Shirey ‘01

Assistant Director of Annual GIving

Mountaineer Line Director
